
 

May 20, 2022 
 

Dear Coaches/Singles Qualifiers: 
 

Congratulations on advancing to the 2022 MHSAA LP Girls Tennis Finals. Here is a list of things 
you will need to know prior to arriving for this year’s event: 

 
• We will be using two sites, Hope College Tennis Center and Holland Christian High 

School, for the first day of the tournament.  
o If you did not have two coaches listed on your regional coaches’ form, please e-

mail the names of both of your coaches to rosemic191@gmail.com and indicate 
which one is your head coach. This is mandatory for the creation of coaching 
badges that each of the coaches will need. For day two only, one site will be used 
and two coaches will be allowed per team. Please make sure that any coach that 
will be utilized has completed the necessary MHSAA rules meeting. 

• Coaches of teams/individual qualifiers may pick up their tournament packet between 
7:00 am and 7:30 am at the Hope College Tennis Center on Friday, June 3rd. 

• Mandatory coach and player meeting is scheduled at 7:30 am on Friday, June 3rd at the 
Hope College Tennis Center (weather permitting). 

o Important information about the tournament will be given out at this time. All 
players should attend this meeting before going to their sites. 

• Play will begin on Friday, June 3rd at the Hope College Tennis Center at 8:00 am and at 
Holland Christian High School at 8:30 am. Saturday matches will start at 8:00 am. 

• The school buildings will be off limits to all. Please do not try to access the building at 
either site. 

• MHSAA rules regarding team uniforms will be enforced throughout the tournament. 
• Point penalty system will be enforced. Keep in mind that code violations from the 

Regional Tournament carry over into the State Tournament. 
 

I will have more information and updates throughout the coming days. Continue to monitor 
your email so important information can be relayed to players and parents. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Mike Rose 
Tournament Director  
(616) 723-3389 
rosemic191@gmail.com  
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